COASTAL VALLEY SOCCER OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

      Sept. 15, 2006
The meeting was called to order by President Sal Corsino at 7:30 P>M

Interpreter Frank Sparks gave the annual rules interpretation presentation.

He went over the rules changes and the points of  emphasis  for this

season.

Joe Schettino  asked that members look over the revised Constitution and  come up with any corrections, changes or modifications to be considered.

Sal Corsino discussed the upcoming changes in assignments  for this tears State Tournament games.  This year the semi-finals and the finals will be officiated by three-man teams.  This will be in bothe the boys and girls divisions.  Next year, all the tournament games will be with the three – man system.  Sal pointed out that this is going to require all board to train any members who wish to be assigned to tournament games to be trained in the three man system.  To this end, Jim Brown will conduct a seminar for the membership on the three-man sytem.

Tom Dolan discussed the  Offfical’s membership group within the CIAC.

Any one desiring to join will submit a check to Joe Tonelli, in the amount of ten dollars at the CIAC office.

Members were reminded to report the failure of a school to make payment for a game within thirty days so that we can require payment.

Probationary officials were reminded that they meet at 6:30, the night of association meetings.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas Dolan:  Secretary
